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Comments: Dear Ranger  Mattrick:

 

I applaud you and your staff for the excellent well rounded multidisciplinary proposal for the TGIRP.   Specifically

I support:

1. The new trails that expand and connect the Velomont. They will be an integral piece for the success of the

state-long trail. 

2. The proposed hut in partnership with several conservation groups will be a great addition and add one more

link to a state-wide hit system. 

3.  The regeneration harvest will add much needed habitat diversity to this large area of maturing forest. 

 

Thank you for your dedication to the resource and I applaud the grace with which you've endured the miss

information campaign that is Standing Trees Vermont. 

 

Regards

Dan McKinley


